

27 February 2017

**Dear Submitter** 

## ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF GAME TROPHY EXPORT LEVY SUBMISSION

Thank you for taking the time to make a submission on the proposed Game Trophy Export Levy.

The public consultation on the levy sought input from as many people as possible with a direct interest in and experience of game animal hunting and management in New Zealand. Your feedback will help to understand the workability of the proposed export levy and the likely impact that it will have on affected people, goods and industries.

The Associate Minister of Conservation will consider the submissions made to inform his recommendation to the Governor-General on how to establish an export levy to help fund the Game Animal Council.

Yours sincerely

Ben Rulcher

Ben Reddiex

Director, Community Engagement